
HUMAN SEXUALITY INSTRUCTION 

 

During the 2023-24 school year, your child is scheduled to be enrolled in human sexuality 

instruction at Clinton School within the Clinton School District.  "Human sexuality instruction" 

means teaching or otherwise providing information about human sexuality, including intimate 

relationships, human sexual anatomy, sexual reproduction, sexually transmitted infections, 

sexual acts, sexual orientation, gender identity, abstinence, contraception, or reproductive rights 

and responsibilities. 

 

The human sexuality instruction intended to be taught to your child: 
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The human sexuality instruction topics intended to be taught to your child: 

 

5th Grade Students: Body systems, reproduction, puberty, and hygiene. 

6th Grade Students: puberty, hygiene, body systems, reproductive system, fertilization, 

pregnancy, communicable diseases, healthy relationships 

7th/8th Grade Students: puberty, hygiene, body systems, fertilization, conception, pregnancy, 

risks of sexual intercourse, teen pregnancy and parenthood, STI’s and other communicable and 

noncommunicable diseases, healthy relationships.   

 

Parents/guardians have the right to withdraw their child from the Clinton School District’s or 

Clinton School’s human sexuality instruction.   

 

The Clinton School District will make all curriculum materials used in human sexuality 

instruction available for public instruction prior to the use of the materials in instruction at an 

individual’s request. 
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